
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 9, 2024 
 
Via electronic mail only 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE:  Docket No. DE 22-060 - Consideration of Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff 

Structure, Including Compensation of Customer-Generators 
 Corrected filing – joint party responses to Commission inquiries 
        
Chairman Goldner: 
 

Yesterday, certain parties (“Responding Parties”) to this docket filed responses to the 
Commission inquiries issued on April 24.  A mistake was discovered with pages 8 and 9 – a table 
was represented incorrectly.  The filing attached to this letter has corrected pages 8 and 9, with the 
proper tables and corresponding labeling, and should replace yesterday’s filing in its entirety.  No 
other changes have been made to these responses.   

Consistent with current Commission policy this filing is being made electronically only; 
paper copies will not follow.  I sincerely apologize for any confusion or additional effort required 
to address this inadvertent error.  If you have any questions, please contact me, and thank you for 
your assistance in addressing this oversight. 

 
 

 
        Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy 
         o/b/o the Responding Parties 
 

Attachment 
cc: DE 22-060 service list 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Phone: 603-634-2972 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com  
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